
December 11, 2023

Dear Karis Starkes,

On behalf of our Activity Coordinator Ophelia Brown Lawson and myself, we want to thank you for partnering with us

over the years. We have always considered you a dear friend. We would like to invite you to help bring “Holiday Joy” at

our annual NFBF Miami-Dade Chapter Holiday Celebration.

The National Federation of the Blind is a non-profit organization devoted to the advancement of the visually impaired.

Our mission is to achieve widespread emotional acceptance and intellectual understanding that the real problem of

blindness is not the loss of eyesight but the misconceptions and lack of information which exist. We do this by bringing

blind people together to share successes, to support each other in times of failure, and to create imaginative solutions.

We regularly meet on the third Thursday of each month.

The Miami Dade Chapter of the National Federation of the Blind is having our annual Holiday Celebration on December

14th, 2023 at 4:00 PM. The event will be held at Shake-A-Leg, located at 2620 S Bayshore Dr Coconut Grove, Fl.

We cordially invite you or a representative from your company to participate in our Annual Holiday Celebration on the

above mentioned date.

Warmest Regards,

Jorge Hernandez
President of Miami-Dade Chapter

Board Member of National Federation of Florida Affiliate

Jeh6@bellsouth.net
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